Dragonflies

Dragonflies is a group which is aimed at children who are under 3 and
their parents/families. It creates a space for families to worship together
through song, prayer, stories, and crafts.

It is led by a team of 3 helpers who take turns leading the sessions. We
meet all Sundays of the month apart from when there is the Altogether
Service and Sunday Dragons. We generally have between 2-5 families
who attend. This last year we have had a consistent group of attendees
who attend most sessions.

Dragonflies also provides a space for newer members of the church to
get to know one another and to support each other, and also to learn
more about our church and what it offers. There is a register for parents
to sign each week if they would like their child to be considered for a St
Nicholas School place based on church attendance. Within the last year,
3 of our families applied for a place at St Nicholas, with all families
meeting the attendance requirement.

As Sunday Dragons currently meets once a month, we have some
families of children who are 3-5 years old join us in Dragonflies as well,
on the Sundays when Sunday Dragons is not running. The older children
have made good use of the activity bags in those instances.

Two of our parents serve on the Family and Children Ministry Team to
help shape the future of our offering.



